
BREAKING LOCAL NEWS!!!

SOUTH BEND - All skill levels welcome! 
Dungeons & Dragons is a D20 tabletop 
roleplaying system. All the important 
decisions are made with a 20 sided 
dice; from the smallest task of asking 
the innkeep for a better rate on a 
room, all the way to landing the 
killing blow with your +3 holy 
greatsword on the ancient, evil dragon.  
Dangerous  situations will prompt an 
initiative, d20s will be rolled to 
decide who will go first in a turn, all 
until everything is resolved one way or 
another.

MEOWHEIM - Welcome to the land where 
everything is going “swimmingly.” Peace 
talks have been struck with the nation 
of Great Caninein after decades of 
bitter strife. This is all well and 
good, but, just as soon as the time for 
the peace talks were decided; the great 
King Maine Coon went missing! The 
nation of Meowheim is in hysterics. If 
the king cannot be found in time for 
the peace talks - Dober Min, Emperor of 
Great Caninein, will consider calling 
off the peace talks and declare war. 
Hopefully, strong and intrepid heroes 
will come to the aide of Meowheim once 
again!

THIS YEAR’S CHARITY FEATURE

FLUFF MONSTER - Fluff Monster is a 
501(c)(3) foster-based nonprofit animal 
rescue. Their mission is to make sure 
that each and every animal knows love 
during their lives. They are here to 
help connect animals to their forever 
homes. Your contributions of pet food, 
litter, toys, medicine, and cash can 
help them in this noble goal. More 
information can be found on their 
website: 
https://www.fluffmonsterrescue.org/
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CLASSIFIEDS

This event come with two ticket 
options: the “Adventuring” ticket, and 
the “Heroes of the Realm” ticket. Four 
sessions are scheduled: 1:00pm and 
5:00pm on December 7th & 8th. Seats go 
quickly, so make sure to reserve today!

The “Adventuring Ticket” ($45): 
standard ticket that includes: a seat 
at the table, a set of dice, a world 
map and an unpainted cat character 
miniature.

The “Heroes of the Realm Ticket” ($65): 
includes all features above, except the 
miniature is painted. Additional perks 
include a dice box, a dice tower and 
your choice of either: +1 weapon, +1 
armor, +1 item etc, or a greater potion 
of healing.

EXTRA DONATION INCENTIVES!

$10: a random non-legendary magic item, 
or a free reroll.
$20: choice of a non-legendary magic 
item, plus two rerolls.
$40: choice of a legendary magic item, 
plus 4 rerolls.
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